
Coach drop-off map 2022

To Newcastle-under-Lyme

Drop off here 
at driveway 
entrance

Keele University 
Entrance

Coaches  MUST NOT wait 
or park on ANY car park on 
the campus as all car 
parking spaces are needed 
for schools and spectators. 
If coaches need to park 
they must park in the 
designated area as pointed 
out by the arrow above.

A one-way system will be in operation for coaches to drop off participants safely and allow coaches to leave without having to turn around.  
Please follow the red arrows to drop off and the black arrows to leave. 

PLEASE ADHERE TO THE SPEED LIMIT!


